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RE: Oak Grove Church sewer line

The Greeneville Water Commission was made aware of a sewer problem at Oak Grove Church
and Old Tusculum Road during the week of August 25", 2012. Crews from the GWC jetted the
line and were unable to get through. It was determined that the 6” PVC line from the church had
separated. When the line was dug up it was discovered that there was water pooled up behind a
garage on Old Tusculum Road. The separated line was repaired and dirt was brought in and
some wood and trash were hauled off for the resident. I was unaware that the property owner
still was unsatisfied. We will do what we need to do for the customer.

If you have any questions concerning this overflow, do not hesitate to call me at 423-63 8-3148

Sincerely,

Laura White, Superintendent

Greeneville Water Commission



